
NEWSLETTERCUBBIE CENTRAL

REGISTRATIONS CLOSING SOON 
Returning players, please choose the appropriate
link below:.

Please direct queries to to Todd Fitzgibbons
clubregistrar.spbc@gmail.com 
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Machine Pitch
Only

Juniors &
Seniors

TIME
BUSY SATURDAY 16th

september
mounds & cut-outs

- all hands on deck -

FOLLOWING A RECENT
TRAINING CAMP ON THE GOLD
COAST, JAI WAS SELECTED IN

THE TEAM AUSTRALIA 
UNDER 18 TEAM. WHAT A

FANTASTIC ACHIEVEMENT - WE
ARE SUPER PROUD!

TEAM AUSTRALIA TAKES ON THE
WORLD IN TAIWAN FROM

AUGUST 31 - SEPTEMBER 10 
YOU CAN FOLLOW ALL THE

ACTION ON THE

WBSC EVENT PAGE

Photo: Chrisports

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmembership.mygameday.app%2Fregoform.cgi%3FaID%3D29217%26pKey%3D1449b30b0de9fa10ad8af2faea3e6fdd%26cID%3D279795%26formID%3D109897&data=05%7C01%7Cmeagan.smith%40dpird.wa.gov.au%7C9a102976c1e44aa4204708db873c3be1%7C7b5e7ee62d234b9aabaaa0beeed2548e%7C0%7C0%7C638252464993296961%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5YjlnE%2FzsX96vowhRMZ%2FK2B2ueA9iS3aayeIALdj3LE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:clubregistrar.spbc@gmail.com
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmembership.mygameday.app%2Fregoform.cgi%3FaID%3D29217%26pKey%3D0f38d8a371f2fa825797932213cd5741%26cID%3D279795%26formID%3D110545&data=05%7C01%7Cmeagan.smith%40dpird.wa.gov.au%7C9a102976c1e44aa4204708db873c3be1%7C7b5e7ee62d234b9aabaaa0beeed2548e%7C0%7C0%7C638252464993296961%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5RN66ymp%2BvIWTUau6rCGMdu6eG%2FgVyplH%2F1pRzrZD8I%3D&reserved=0
https://www.wbsc.org/en/events/2023-u18-baseball-world-cup/schedule-and-results


Baseball WA has recently signed a Community Partnership
Agreement with the Black Dog Institute.

 A special 'Mental Health Round' will kick off on Friday, 20th
October & run through to Sunday, 22nd October. 

All players, coaches and club supporters are encouraged to
purchase a pair of Orange and White Striped Black Dog
Institute Baseball Sock to wear throughout the round. 

All orders MUST be finalised by Friday, 8th September. If you
would like to purchase your own pair of these socks, please
contact our uniform coordinator Kasey at
kaseyhewitt@hotmail.com

Black Dog Institute - Mental Health Round

If you would like to begin
your umpiring career, the

Green Shirt Community
Courses are for you. Courses
are running on the following

dates in September: Saturday
2nd; Sunday 10th; Saturday

16th and Sunday 17th 
Please register directly at:

 2023 24 (google.com)



Community 

Umpire 

Training 

MANAGER/RSA QUALIFIED?
we'd love to hear from you
president.spbc@gmail.com

BAR MANAGER/STAFF REQUIRED 
FOR SEASON 23/24Wed 27th 

September

State League 
Opening Day

Wednesday 27

Saturday 23 Club "Move In" Day 

Busy Bee
Cut outs and Mound

Saturday 16

https://southperthbaseball.com.au/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLnmxFTPKQRzsIuMZ_ckzXYhL_Bh95bP0iHRKjI6RLXpWNlg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR1RlldGokfL0OqamicNJaYIlLs4YhA0_wBOMiHxWJST_pH_XAYVaR_0c0k
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLnmxFTPKQRzsIuMZ_ckzXYhL_Bh95bP0iHRKjI6RLXpWNlg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR1RlldGokfL0OqamicNJaYIlLs4YhA0_wBOMiHxWJST_pH_XAYVaR_0c0k
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VALE PEG DEARLE & BILL CRERIE 
We fondly remember Peg and Bill and all
they contributed to South Perth Baseball Club
over many years. Rest in Peace

THE WEMBLEY GIFT
One Sunday afternoon after a few post games

drinks at Collier, Wembley player ‘Prickles’ 
challenged a few South Perth members to a

running race - for fun of course! Prickles, Ross 
‘Putty’ Putland, Tony Goadby and Leanne

Scarterfield assembled at the starting line,
then raced for about 100 metres. Tony won,

and Leanne beat ‘Putty’. This event became a
tradition each time South Perth and Wembley

A Grade teams competed, and a mounted
silver spray painted shoe, known as ‘The

Wembley Gift’ was awarded as the trophy
each year. Tony’s winning streak continued for

a few seasons until Heath Gillard, a State
sprinter, began playing for Wembley. 



The Wembley Gift trophy still takes pride of

place in the trophy cabinet at 
South Perth Baseball Club

SOUTHPERTHBASEBALL.COM.AU

If you would like to contribute an article to our newsletter, or
have news to share - please email marketing.spbc@gmail.com

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED
We are seeking interested host families for
our import player - if you would like to know
more, or are willing to be part of this exciting
opportunity, please get in touch with Lucas -
president.spbc@gmail.com 

COLLEGE BOUND
Best wishes to Lucas John as he commences
his US College stint in Kansas. 

lifelong friendships that begun with a simple game of catch at  



SPONSORSSPONSORSSPONSORS
SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

Thank you to our amazing club sponsors!
We appreciate your support and couldn’t do

it without you.

IF YOU KNOW A BUSINESS THAT WOULD LIKE TO PARTNER
WITH US WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 


